
Dear Yuan QI, 

Science Editor, World Journal of Gastroenterology 

                                                             January 19, 2015 

Dear Editor, 

 

 Thank you for reviewing my editorial entitled “Perioerative management of distal 

pancreatectomy”, by Fujino Y. We wish to submit the revised manuscript for publication in World 

Journal of Gastroenterology. This paper has not previously been published, and also checked by a 

native speaker (AmEdition, Inc.). 

 Please find enclosed the edited manuscript in Word format (file name: 15406-reviced doc). 

I revised the manuscript based on the comments suggested by members of the Editorial Board of 

World Journal of Gastroenterology. I believe that most of the reviewer’s comments were 

appropriately considered in our revised manuscript. My opinions on a few of the comments are 

expressed in the attached letter. 

I look forward to receiving your reply on this revised article. 
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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1 Format has been updated according to the guideline. 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

A, Response to “first reviewer’s comments (00183293). 

Thank you for your commments. This manuscript has been checked and edited by AmEdition, Inc. 

B, Response to “second reviewer’s comments(03035405) 

Comment No. 1: An algorithm of distal pancreatectomyperioperative management based on the 

research in the leterature 



According to the suggestion, I added an explanation based on the research in the leterature, 

although this manuscript is editorial. (P3 , lines10-14). 

C, Response to “third reviewer’s comments(03035491) 

According to the suggestion, we added brief conclusion adding a critical personal view of the topic. 

(P5, line 20). 

  

3 References and typesetting were corrected 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Yasuhiro Fujino, MD, PhD 

Department of Surgery 

Hyogo Cancer Center  

13-70 Kitaoji-cho, Akashi 673-6558, Japan 

Tel.: +81-78-929-1151 

Fax: +81-78-929-2380 

E-mail: yasu120@hp.pref.hyogo.jp 

 

 

 


